
 

 

 

 

Circular No: Aug/02/2024                            Date: 14-08-2024 
 

 

CIRCULAR 

Nursery to X 

Dear Parents, 

Please note that the school will remain closed on Thursday, 15th August 2024, in 

observance of Independence Day, our national holiday. We encourage you to reflect on 

the significance of this day and take part in the celebrations with your family and 

community. 

Let us honour the sacrifices of our freedom fighters by remembering their courage and 

striving to uphold the values of our great nation. 

 

Jai Hind! 
 
Warm Regards,  

 

Dr. Lakshya Chhabaria 

(HOS) 

 

 


